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Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Olsen and Members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and
Natural Resources,

I'm a retired state employee living in Salem.  Please consider this bill as if your life depended on it.  We are running
out of time.  It may already be too late.  The sky really is falling.  The scientists are screaming into too many deaf
ears.  Please, just look around and see what's happening.  Now is the time to take strong, meaningful action.  Thank
you.

Yours sincerely,
MELANIE TOZIER

___________________________
This email was sent by Melanie Tozier via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Melanie provided an email address
(mel0000@comcast.net) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Melanie Tozier at mel0000@comcast.net.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html
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